
 

 
 

 
 
Press release 
16 October 2015 

 
 
Information regarding Klövern´s shares in Tribona 

In view of Corem's public offer for the shares in Tribona, Klövern would like to inform the market that 
Klövern has been contacted by an independent third party, interested in acquiring Klövern's shares in 
Tribona on terms which may be more favourable for the shareholders in Klövern than Corem's 
offering. The board of directors of Klövern is having preliminary discussions with this third party. No 
decisions have been made, and it is to early to say whether the discussions will lead to a transaction. 
Klövern will inform the market as soon as any decision has been made, or if it is clear that the 
discussions are terminated. 
 

Klövern AB (publ) 
The Board of Directors 
 

For additional information: 

Fredrik Svensson, Chairman of the Board, +46 73-988 70 11 

Lars Norrby, IR, +46 76-777 38 00, lars.norrby@klovern.se 

 
Klövern is a real estate company committed to working closely with customers to offer them efficient premises in 

selected growth regions. As of 30 June 2015, the value of the properties totaled SEK 31.9 billion and the rental 

value on an annual basis was SEK 3.0 billion. Klövern is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. For further information, 

see www.klovern.se. 

 

Klövern AB (publ), Bredgränd 4, 111 30 Stockholm. Phone: +46 8-400 500 50. E-mail: info@klovern.se. 

 
This information is such that Klövern AB (publ) is obliged to disclose under the Securities Market Act and/or the 

Financial Instruments Trading Act. The information was made available for publication on 16 October 2015. 
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